
 
To PEAK/GPEAK students  
 

 

Invitation to PEAK/GPEAK Welcome Ceremony 
 

 

We are pleased to announce that the PEAK & GPEAK Welcome 
Ceremony will be held to warmly receive the seventh batch of 
PEAK & GPEAK students. You are cordially invited to this 
ceremony. The details are as follows:  
 

 

- Date & Time:  
       2:00 p.m., Friday, September 21  
       (Please arrive by 1:50 p.m..)  

- Venue:  
       Open Space Arena, B1F, 21KOMCEE West  
       at Komaba Campus 

- Dress code  
       Smart Casual ("Cool Biz") to Business or equivalent  
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